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Access to Information and Protection of Privacy – Policy 
Approval 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 27, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board:    

1. Approve the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Policy, as attached; 
and 

2. Direct staff to provide notice to the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Ontario 
(IPC) of the Board’s policy approval and delegation of authority in accordance with 
the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA) to the 
position of Head – Commission Services Department. 

 


